

Ms. Heather's Newsletter

hhilse@parktonpinegrove.com

2025

Announcements

Happy New Year! I hope everyone had a fun and safe winter break. This month we will focus on all things WINTER! That includes, snow, mittens, quilts, and kindness.

Winter has arrived, so please be sure your child is prepared for snowy days at school. We do go outside to play in the snow as long as it is not too cold. On snowy days, please send snow pants, boots, snow gloves/mittens, a hat, and winter jacket. I will do my best to send a reminder the night before on Class Dojo if I plan to go in the snow the next day. I will also allow snow gear to be stored in their cubbies for the week if that is something you would prefer(depending on how wet/damp it gets I will send home).

In addition to those snowy days, be on the lookout for weather related closings and delays. You will receive an email from Pine Grove if we are closed or delayed.

Monthly Goals

- Blend and segment a word
- Identify and write numbers 1-10
- Retell a story

Other

We are running low on dry erase markers. If you happen to have a pack of fine tip dry erase markers, or can donate some, we'd greatly appreciate it!

Thank you in advance!

Letters

W, S, M, Q, K

<u>Numbers</u>

10-12

Sight Words

can, you, it

Shape

hexagon

Reminders

- Fine tip dry erase markers donation
- Please send snow gear on snow days
- Stay tuned for weather related closing and delays
- PJ Day- Friday Jan. 17th

© Pocketful of Centers